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California Department of Health Services
Radiological Health
1232 Q Street
Sacramento, CA 95814

:

Attention: Edward Bailey, Chief
Radiologic Health Branch

Gentlemen:

During July 16 18, 1990, OakRidgeAssociatedUniversities(0RAU),anNRC
contractor, conducted a confirmatory radiological survey of the University of
California-Berkeley Research Reactor. I am enclosing a copy of ORAU's Final
Report, ORAU 90/L-53 (NRC Report No. 50-224/90-01), which documents the survey
and findings. This report has been sent to the licensee. I appreciate the
cooperation that you and your staff have given this office during the
decorcissioning phase of this facility. If you have any questions with this
report or i+s conclusions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 415-943-3748.

Sincerely,

Gregory P. Yuhas, Chief
Reactor Radiological Protection

Branch

Enclosure as stated

bcc w/o enclosure
A. Adams, NRR/POSNP
J. Martin
B. Faulkenberry
G. Cook

9

RV/gmd g' p @ 6gFhEGarcia GYuh s
11/ /90 11/3D/90 11 9/90 11/ /90

13T'CDPY J ' ' 'UESTTDPTT hl 15T CDPYT klQUE$T tDPY Tlik f TD' PbY~]
35 / NO ]_ .,5 ,f, _ N,0_,_ ] 6} _ /_ _ NO _ j _YES_ f,,N_0,,j ,Y_E ],,NO ]

f

9012140032 901130 nPDR ADOCK 05000224 V
P PNV /

7 -,f ' + )._ L - -. , - ( Y.n


